
 Faculty Handbook Committee  

Minutes 

 

 

Date:  February 11, 2009  
Time:  1:00 PM 

Place:  Dolan, E244  

Attendance: Dwight, Bob, Brenda, Marcy, Jackie, Sheila.     

 

This was the seventh meeting of the 2008-2009 academic year. 

 

Minutes from the meeting of 1/21 were not available for review.  

 

Bob distributed a letter that Miles Coburn sent to Education and Accountancy in June 

2006 with questions about the notion of clinical faculty.  As far as anyone knows, this 

letter was never answered. 

 

The committee proceeded to discuss what its recommendation to the faculty about the 

practitioner in residence should be.  There are a number of unanswered questions and 

some objections to the proposal as written.  The committee discussed some of the input 

received at the hearings and in our meeting with the Deans.   

 

Bob will attempt to write a document that summarizes our own discussions and input to 

the committee: comments raise  d at the hearings, e-mails to the committee, and 

committee discussions about the proposal with the deans and AVP.   

 

The committee will meet on Monday, February 16, 2009, to discuss the proposal with 

John Day. 

 

  

 

  

 

 


